
  

NSW Department of Planning, Industry & Environment 
landuse.enquiries@dpie.nsw.gov.au  ABN: 72 189 919 072 

 
 
OUT20/12429 
 
Joel Herbert 
Planning & Assessment 
NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
 
joel.herbert@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Mr Herbert 
 

Haerses Road Quarry MOD 4 - Revised Sequence of Extraction (DA165-7-2005) 
Modification Report 

 
I refer to your email of 13 October 2020 to the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
(DPIE) Water and the Natural Resources Access Regulator (NRAR) about the above matter. 

The following recommendation is provided by DPIE Water. 
 

Post Approval  

• proposed changes to the schedule of activities should be operated under the existing 
approval conditions  

• proposed changes to the schedule of activities should be operated under the existing 
Groundwater Management Plan 

• proposed changes to the schedule of activities should be operated whilst continuing the 
existing groundwater monitoring and management programme. 

 
Any further referrals to DPIE Water and NRAR can be sent by email to: 
landuse.enquiries@dpie.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Simon Francis 
Senior Project Officer, Assessments 
Water – Strategic Relations 
18 November 2020 
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